September 11, 2023
To the ALRC:

I am writing in support of the request for a liquor license at 1022 N. Sherman
Ave for Northside Lounge for Simon Dettinger. Simon has had over 20 years
of experience working in liquor license establishments and is a Northside
resident as well. Northside Lounge will be an excellent addition to the area
and help bring additional business to our Northside neighborhood and current
businesses such as the Madison Mallards.
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Thank you!
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